


to profit from the June storms.   Also, at least some of the vegetation clearing costs 
that have been claimed are costs that AusNet should have incurred in any event if it 
was carrying out its activities to a reasonable standard.  Allowing AusNet to claim 
these costs permits double dipping.  

 
4. AusNet should not be compensated for payments that it was required to pay 

consumers under the Guaranteed Service Level requirements.  This would allow 
AusNet to charge consumers for compensation paid as a result of AusNet’s lack of 
service.   

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Kain Richardson 
Chair 
Kingston & District Power Alliance 
 




